
 

CITY OF CORAL GABLES, FLORIDA 

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 

 
SUNSHINE MEETING 

FUTURE OF GIRALDA PLAZA 

 

PLEASE ALL TAKE NOTICE THAT IN ACCORDANCE WITH CITY OF CORAL GABLES 

CODE SECTION 2-26 AND CHAPTER 286.011(8), THERE WILL BE A SUNSHINE 

MEETING, THE CORAL GABLES PUBLIC SAFETY BUILDING, CMR-A, 2151 SALZEDO 

STREET, ON WEDNESDAY, MARCH 20, 2024, BEGINNING AT 12 NOON, FOR THE 

PURPOSE OF DISCUSSING THE FUTURE OF GIRALDA PLAZA AS IT RELATES TO THE 

NOISE ORDINANACE AND TELEVISION SCREENS.  

 
THE MEETING MAY BE ATTENDED BY MULTIPLE MEMBERS OF THE CORAL 

GABLES CITY COMMISSION.     

 

 

BILLY Y. URQUIA 

CITY CLERK 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

ADA Notice: The City welcomes individuals with disabilities. To request a modification to a policy, practice or 

procedure or to request an auxiliary aide or service (such as a sign language interpreter) in order to participate 

in a City program, activity or event, please contact the City’s ADA Coordinator Raquel Elejabarrieta or the 

Director of the sponsoring department at least three (3) business days in advance.  ADA Coordinator Raquel 

Elejabarrieta may be reached by email: relejabarrieta@coralgables.com, or by telephone: 305-722-8686 

(voice) or 305-442-1600 (TTY/TDD). 
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